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Hardgate Primary School Newsletter
2nd May 2014
Tel :01556660221
                            



  Gw08officehardgate@ea.dumgal.sch.uk

A Message from the Headteacher
 

This has been another busy week in school, although there are only a few items of news to share with you. 

Interviews have been taking place this week across the Authority for all permanent posts due to commence in August. I have been involved with these interviews due to full time permanent vacancies both here and at Springholm, but final decisions and confirmation of posts will not be provided to any of the applicants until next week. Please be assured that we will keep you updated as information becomes available.

In the meantime, my best wishes for an enjoyable May weekend holiday. Let’s hope the sun shines on us all! 

From Mrs Ramage
School Transport 2014/15 

We would like to remind you that if you have not returned your application form for all children accessing school transport this should be completed and returned to the address at the bottom of the form no later than Friday, 9th May, 2014. 

Active Schools 
· P1-3 Multi Sports 

We would like to remind you that this club will begin on Wednesday 7th May. 

· Tennis

If your child is in Primary 5, 6 or 7, please find enclosed a flyer about this new club which is starting on Monday 12th May in Castle Douglas Community Sports Club. 

· Athletics Club

Please find enclosed a flyer for this new club which is starting on Friday 9th May in Castle Douglas High School Playing Fields.   This club is aimed at pupils from P1 to P7.

Lockerbie Manor Trip

We would like to thank all parents who have already sent in the second deposit of £25 due for the Lockerbie Manor Trip.  We would like to remind all other families that the second deposit of £25 should be sent to school by 30th May, 2014. Please enclose your payment card with this deposit and we will update it accordingly. 
Uniform Order

Please find attached an order form for next session’s uniform.

Completed order forms should be returned to the school office, together with payment, by Friday 16th May at the latest.  
Please make cheques payable to ‘Hardgate School Fund’.  

Football Training

Unfortunately football training for P4/5 and P6/7 had to be cancelled yesterday. However the children will be allocated an extra session at the end of the current block of lessons. Please note the final session will now be on Thursday 

22nd May.
Parent Council Corner

Any queries or suggestions can be sent by email to the school on gw08officehardgate@ea.dumgal.sch.uk. They will then be sent on to Parent Council and we will be happy talk to you or arrange a meeting to suit you.
Please note that the minutes from our meeting on Wednesday 23rd April are now on the school blog for all parents to access at home.
Diary Dates
May           5    
May Day Holiday / School Closed

                14         School Photographer

                14         Primary Golf Tournament

                15         P7 Transition Talks 

                19-23    Walk to School Week

June          6        Pupil Holiday / INSET Day

 13      Reports Issued

18      Parents’ Evening

24}

25}     P7 Transition Days at High School

26}

 July           2       School Closes for Summer Holidays 
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